
Energy Audit in the Campus 

Event date: 15– 11 – 2022 to 18.11.2022 

                             Department of Physics and Electronics conducted the energy audit for the 

academic year 2022-23 in the campus from 15th to 18th November 2022. The audit was done as a 

project by the students of final year MPE and MPCS. The lecturer in charge of the department,  

Physics and Electronics, Sri.U.V.B.B.Krishna Prasad had provided the needed worksheets, 

instructions and given the guidelines and the directions to be followed in bringing maximum 

accuracy in estimating  the energy consumption by all around the campus viz. the departments, 

exam cell , waiting halls, rest rooms, administration blocks and open areas. Around 40 students 

were made to be involved and get well trained in the process of calculation of the consumption 

of electrical energy by the institution.   

 

 



  
 


